
Drop-in  event  about
Powderhall this week

The  next  consultation  event  will  take
place  on  14  March  2019  between
5.00-7.00pm at Broughton Primary School.
The council is taking views about the redevelopment of the
former Powderhall Waste Transfer Station.

Now there is further consultation about the use of the former
bowling greens.

Read about the consultation here :
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